
Pre 56 Register Annual Report July 2016 
 

It is my pleasure to present the Annual Report for the year ending July 2016. 

 

The register has had another successful year. We have again supported Main Club events 

where suitable for our older cars. This year we participated in the following Club Events 

Clevedon AMP Show. 

Far North. 

Club Picnic to John Hill Winery.  

Bay Of  Plenty Weekender. 

Ellerslie Intermarque Concours. 

The MG National Rally at Taupo. 

 

Register cars were displayed at a number of car shows over the year. 

British and European Car Show at Pakuranga. 

Steel 'n' Wheels Festival at Waiuku. 

 

The Pre 56 Team has continued its involvement with organising the traditional events of 

Kimbers Breakfast and Winter Woollies. Kimbers Breakfast at the Birkenhead RSA 

attracted 79 members with  85 members attending Winter Woollies at Gracehill Vineyard 

Estate.  

 

The Noggin & Natters at the Horse And Trap have proved popular with good numbers 

attending.  

 

The financial state of the register is sound with a balance of  $840  in the account which 

is similar to the previous year  

 

In August we ran the "Chicken & Chips Run" to Donna & Steve's Free Range Egg farm 

at Maramarua. Donna gave us a guided tour of the operation and coffee and sticky buns 

were served to keep the troops fortified before the run to the Bay View Hotel at Kaiaua 

for lunch.    

 

This years Christmas Party was at  The Clevedon Pub , not one of our better venue 

choices and we will do better in 2016.   

 

In March we attended the Karaka Vintage day.  Numbers were down on previous years, 

maybe a reflection that this event is not something that we need to support in future. 

 

This year we returned to Okoroire for another of our ever popular Themed Weekends.  

Again we were not disappointed with everyone entering into the spirit of this years theme 

of "Characters from English TV Programs from the Sixties, Seventies and the Eighties".  

Over the years Okoroire has certainly become a highlight of our calendar and proves that 

dress up weekends can be enjoyed at any age. 

 



The Register AGM will be held on Sunday 21 August at the New Lynn RSA.  

 

Finally thank you to my fellow committee members Dale, Martyn, Norm, Bev & Bill for 

your help and enthusiasm in running the register.  Thanks also to all of you who have 

participated and enjoyed the events the committee have organised. Your support is very 

much appreciated. 

 

              John Hancock           Chairman Pre 56 Register   

 

 


